'IRAQ
origin to the traditional intolerance of the Holy Cities to ex-
ternal secular authority, strained to a breaking point by Turkish
attempts to impose conscription and exactions, rather than to
any conscious Nationalist aspirations.
Turkish authority was reasserted in most cases only after
great difficulty, the revolting cities being treated with con-
siderable severity, as at Hilla in November, 1916, when the
Turks further outraged Iraqi feeling by hanging notables
suspected of being Arab Nationalists responsible for the revolt.
Had the British authorities during 1915 and 1916 felt able to
make a straightforward declaration of future policy and to give
definite leadership and adequate support to the Arabs, in
response to their requests, the 'Iraqis might have further
asserted themselves in a general movement to expel the Turks
who, at the time of the local risings, were in imminent danger
of losing the Middle Euphrates, one of the Empire's richest
granaries.
The revolt of the Arabs in the Hijaz had comparatively little
effect in stimulating Arab Nationalism in 'Iraq during the war.
In 1916, the news of the Sharif of Mecca's revolt was circulated
among the tribes by the British authorities in an effort to en-
courage them to rise against the Turks.1 For the most part,
however, and particularly after the British had captured
Baghdad, news of the progress of the revolt was apparently
withheld or minimized in 'Iraq, in accordance with the Arab
policy of the Government of India and of General Maude.3
The efforts of Sir Percy Cox, Miss Gertrude Bell and of other
political officials were concentrated on establishing friendly
relations with the Arabs and in consolidating British prestige
and a commanding political position rather than on the de-
velopment of further Arab Nationalism which might come into
conflict with British policy. Nevertheless, through newspapers
from Egypt, through letters from 'Iraqis serving with the
Sharifian army and by word of mouth filtering across the desert,
1 Review C. Admin., 1914-1920, p  30	- Supra, ch v,
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